
I. to r. - A. Rauch, B. Kronn, F. Dinelli, R. Gerber, C.
Mueller, R. Williams, A. Lapp, D. GrottL Representing
427 years in the professional golf course work. A record

The Chicago District Golf Association and the Midwest
Golf Course Superintendents Association has worked
out a plan for the Superintendents of Chicago District
Golf Association member clubs to obtain a handicap at
no charge.
The Midwest Association will act as the home club with
our own club member. When a round of golf is played,
record the score properly on the guest sheet at that
club. When those sheets are sent in your handicap will
be figured and sent to me, as representative, on the
regular print out sheet. You can get your up to date
correct handicap one of two ways...One by calling me
personally at the club, or second, the sheets will be
brought to all Midwest meetings.
If you are not a Superintendent at a Chicago District
Member Club, but wish to participate, please call me
for the procedures to get your handicap. If there are any
questions, please call me at Butler National.

Ed Fischer, CGCS,Golf Chairman

LETTERS TO THE EDITOR
Dear Ray,
I wish to reply to Pete Leuzinger's letter stating he

felt saddened that the Midwest Association was not a
very hospitable group of men. His comment was that a
new member of our GREAT Midwest. Association was
badly ignored at his first meeting. '"No one greeted this
new face and made him welcome". Well, all I can say is
tough luck! When my shy brothers and I came to this
wonderful country from the prairies of Saskatchewan
nobody talked to us at the first Midwest meeting and I
am happy to say nobody still does. That's the way it
should be.

Paul N. Voykin

to be proud of and continuing to build up the years. The
old card gameat Ruth LakeC.C.

RaySchei, Supt. Ruth LakeC.C., our June 4 host.

Golf Dayat Ruth Lake Country Club was held in honor
of our fellow superintendents who are now retired (AA
Classification). In spite of a poor turn out of only 47
golfers and approximately 69 for dinner, the weather
and beautiful golf course made for a pleasant June 4th.
Seven AA played golf and Joe Canale showed all his
peers how to hit the long ball on #2 hole by winning the
longest drive contest. Bill Krafft won the closest to the
pin contest on #18, a tough hole into the wind. Dom.
Grotti and Charlie Shiley both won a prize for low gross
scores, 91 and 94 respectively. Other AAs to participate
on the golf coursewere Charles Rack, Frank Dinelli, and
Charles Schultz. Other golf news includes Doug
Spaulding's terrific score of 69, Low Gross for the day.
Not a bad round for a Hoosier where the wind never
blows! Tom Rader won a prize for long drive on #2. You
don't have to be over six foot to hit the ball a long way.
RodneyVoykin hit closest to the pin on #18. Other prizes
were awarded to Len Berg and Gary Dorsch for bl ind
bogey, and Calloway winners were Joe Williamson and
Bill Walsh.

Golf Committee


